
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS & SAFETY
VALPARAISO, INDIANA

 November 27, 2018

The Board of Public Works & Safety of Valparaiso, Indiana met November 27, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. in City 

Hall. Present were Mayor Costas and Bill Oeding.  Mayor Costas called the meeting to order and led the 

Pledge of Allegiance.

Mayor Costas moved that the minutes of the November 9, 2018 be approved, seconded by Bill Oeding 

and so approved.

Mayor Costas moved that the claims be approved for payment and subject to appropriation balances, 

seconded by Bill Oeding and so approved.

Snow Plowing Policy

Nate McGinley requested acceptance of the 2018-1019 snow plowing policy.  Bill Oeding would like to 

see this made a part of the policy, so it does not have to be brought to the Board of Works every year.

Bill Oeding moved to approve the 2018-2019 snow plowing policy and moved that this be made a part of

the City Policy, seconded by Mayor Costas and so approved.  

Snow Plowing Bids for Products and Services

Nate McGinley requested approval to seek bids for snow removal products and services.

Mayor Costas moved to approve, seconded by Bill Oeding and so approved.

Signatory for Architects Certificate for Payment

Don McGinley requested approval to designate a signatory for payouts on the City Hall Renovation 

Project.  Any change orders will still have to come before the Board of Works for approval.  

Mayor Costas moved to approve, seconded by Bill Oeding and so approved.

U.S. 30 Corridor at Washington Street

Adam McAlpine requested approval of the US 30 corridor plan.  It will include an extension of the 

sidewalk from Hayes Leonard Road to Washington Street.  Two left turn lanes for south bound Highway 

2.  Today’s request is to get signatures for the cover page.

Mayor Costas moved to approve, seconded by Bill Oeding and so approved.

Parking Spaces for Construction on Lincolnway

A request has been made to close off three parking spaces on Lincolnway for 2-3 weeks for construction.

Mayor Costas moved to approve, seconded by Bill Oeding and so approved.



There was no further business and the meeting was adjourned.




